
6/8/04 FYI   6/11/04

We really don’t have any significant pending lawsuits.  There are a few potential claims which 
have not been asserted dealing with employment things, but nothing pending.
 
Scott
 

From: Ketchikan Charter Commission [mailto:charter@kpunet.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 08, 2004 4:31 AM
To: Scott Brandt-Erichsen; Steve Schweppe
Subject: Fw: Charter Commission
 
I don't know if this got buried in your busy weeks.  Thanks.
Debby O
----- Original Message ----- 
From: Glen Thompson 
To: Scott Brandt-Erickson ; Steve Schweppe 
Cc: Ketchikan Charter Commission 
Sent: Friday, May 28, 2004 2:35 PM
Subject: Charter Commission
 
Gentlemen:
 
The commissioners asked me to inquire of you regarding the status of any current or pending 
lawsuits, claims or potential liability that we need to address in our charter petition.
 
Thanks.
 
Glen Thompson


